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Robins & Morton Nashville recognizes American Heart Month



THE VALUE OF

 ç April

 ç March
Our Southeast Georgia Health System 

project team in Brunswick, Georgia, 

supports Safe Harbor Children’s 

Center, Inc., and participated in 

several volunteer activities.

The center’s Street Outreach 

Program provides youth services 

for those who are experiencing 

homelessness and utilizes homes 

in the area as a resource. The team 

helped repair minor damages to 

two of these homes and completed 

necessary upgrades.

Our Nashville office volunteered at Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee on 

three different occasions. Together, they sorted more than 9,000 pounds of cold food 

and packed more than 1,100 backpacks for children.

From left: Lisa Rota, Kate Mentag, Alex DeBernardi, Carrie Carr, Raven Phillips, Lesa Cannon



 ä May

Thanks to a 
Wytheville native and 
Robins & Morton's Carilion 
Roanoke Memorial Hospital 
team, recently vandalized 
picnic tables at Spiller 
Elementary School have been replaced.
Although he is working in currently Florida, 

Assistant Project Manager Brent Rigney is from 

Wytheville, Virgina, and keeps up with matters 

in his hometown.

When he saw a Facebook post that someone 

vandalized picnic tables at an elementary school, 

he reached out to the Robins & Morton project team 

at Carilion Roanoke Memorial Hospital in Roanoke, 

Virginia, only about 75 miles away. 

Rigney asked the team for help in providing some 

replacement tables for the school, and Senior 

Superintendent Bill Stevens didn't hesitate. He put 

his carpenters to work building replacements. 

In no time, the team had completed the three 

replacement tables, plus three more, and 

transported them to Spiller Elementary School. 

"Our students and staff were elated to know that 

they would have new tables on the playground," 

Spiller Elementary Principal Summer Stone said. 

"What an amazing response time to a need. 

Our students will be able to enjoy the tables for 

years to come."

 ä June

In June, Robins & Morton had the 

opportunity to be a part of the 2021 

Construction Management Academy 

for Young Women hosted by Auburn 

University McWhorter School of Building 

Science, providing high school students 

a hands-on learning experience. In the 

Robins & Morton Field Lab, our team 

members helped guide students as 

they built a dog house and constructed 

their own lamps.

 ä JulyThe Robins & Morton 

Miami office donated 

food and clothing to 

Granitos de Amor 

Foundation, a non-profit 

that helps vulnerable 

children and the 

elderly in Venezuela.

Far left: Elizabeth Russ  
Far right: Caitlin Shiflett

Second from right: Laura Urdaneta

 ä August

In August, Robins & Morton teamed up with aTeam 

Ministries, an organization supporting pediatric 

cancer patients and their families, to provide 100 

wooden ribbon paint kit bags. These wooden ribbons 

seek to raise awareness of pediatric cancer and its 

symbol, which were painted by patient families to 

display during the month of September.

Left: Daniel Lambright

Birmingham office team 



 ä December

 ç September

In September, 

Robins & Morton 

was a Diamond 

Sponsor for the 

Clays for Camp 

event. Contributions 

benefit Children’s 

Health Camp 

program, which 

allows children with 

medical conditions to 

experience camp at 

specialized facilities.

 ä November

Robins & Morton’s Nashville 

office and local project teams 

participated in the 11th annual 

AGC of Middle Tennessee BBQ 

in Red Shoes cook-off event, 

benefiting the Ronald McDonald 

House Charities of Nashville. The 

team placed 24th in the Grand 

Champ Overall category. 

The Miami office and project teams 

partnered to adopt three local 

families for the holidays through 

Neighbors 4 Neighbors, donating 

toys, clothes, gift cards, home 

goods and bikes. 

From left: Stewart Scott, Jennifer Lacy, 
Mitch Rothe

From left: Johnathan Peavy, Alejandro Rivera, 
Laura Urdaneta, Leigha Taber, Edwige Clark, 
Thalia Morejan, Jeff Butler

From left: Mike Corwin, Jeff Hitchcock

 ä October

Robins & Morton jobsites and 

offices recognized Breast Cancer 

Awareness Month in October 

by wearing pink. Pictured is the 

Encompass Health of North 

Alabama team in Huntsville. From 

left: Tri Talley, Cole Thompson, 

Marvin Preston, Neesha 

Carroll, Leland Blackman, and 

Larry Longoria.

Encompass Health North Alabama



 ä December

 ä December

Fifteen team members from our Charlotte office 

collectively volunteered eight hours in two shifts 

at the Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas 

Child. They worked in the processing center 

to put the final touches on shoebox gifts to be 

delivered to children around the world! 

Members of Robins & Morton's 

Dallas office, Birmingham office 

and their families participated 

in Wreaths Across America 

at Pecan Grove Cemetery in 

McKinney, Texas, and Alabama 

National Cemetery in Montevallo, 

Alabama. The organization's 

mission is to remember and 

honor veterans by coordinating 

wreath-laying ceremonies at 

more than 3,000 locations 

across the United States. Thank 

you to our team members for 

honoring our veterans, including 

those who made the ultimate 

sacrifice for our freedom.

From left: Jamie Atkins and wife, Rob Kuhl, Belle Paylor, 
Jeff Fox, Nicole Betzner

From left: Michael Skrobis, Ashley M. Madison, Jason Davis, Jennifer Lacy and their families

From left: Mike Corwin, Jeff Hitchcock
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We gave to more than 113 
organizations, 22 of which 
we have at least a 10-year 
relationship with.

In 2021, Robins & Morton gave more than  

$2 Million
to charitable organizations including $600K to 
community-related organizations, and $1.48M 
for causes in partnership with clients and industry partners.

Our 
employees 
spent 
3486 hours 
(~145 days) 
volunteering 
as teams.

They spent 1243 
hours (~51 days) 
volunteering in 
their off-time.
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